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Welcome to our April newsletter!  The Summer term is always an exciting one and we have lots to look forward to.  

As well as the Summer Fayre, Sports Day and the Leavers Assembly, we also have a circus workshop on Monday 

16th May and the return of Mindfulness in June.   

There have been some changes to our staffing; our Assistant head, Kat Durrant has gone on maternity leave and 

has been replaced by Nicole Lewis.  Cherise Abraham-Odukale is our Acting AHT for KS5 and Paulo Da Silva Miguel 

continues as Acting AHT for KS4.   

 
Variety Show 2022 
 
We were so pleased to be able to have to so many of you come and 
watch the Variety Show at the end of last term.  Each class filmed their 
performance and these videos were edited into a feature length  
presentation.  We were so proud of the quality and creativity of our 
school community.  The pupils loved watching the show and it was so 
nice to have the school community back together again!  We were also 
so proud of our staff’s creative and technical expertise in bringing  
everything together.   
 
If you missed your child’s performance, do let the assistant head for your 
child’s class know.  We can arrange a time for you to watch their class 
performance.  
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Living with COVID update 

 

Change in guidance came into effect on 1st April 2022 which has radically changed the rules around testing.  

Testing is no longer a requirement, however if a pupil is unwell they are advised to stay home until they feel 

better.  Those with a high temperature are advised to stay home until it has returned to normal. 

If a pupil has a positive test, they only need to isolate for 3 days; for those over 18 it is 5 days. 

 

Our Living with COVID risk assessment has been updated and is found on our website under the Parents tab. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of the Senior Management 

Team. 
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Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

 Early Bank Holiday—Monday 2nd May 2022 

 ParentZone E Safety Session—Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

 Summer Half Term—Monday 30th May—3rd June 2022 

 Sports Day—8th July 2022 

 Leavers Assembly—Tuesday 19th July 2022 

 Last day of term—Thursday 21st July 2022 
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